
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

March 6, 1997 

 

 

To:      Carol Keeley 

              JFK Task Force, FBI 

 

From:   Phil Golrick 

ARRB 

 

Subject: Processing of HQ File 94-37374 on John F. Kennedy 

 

As you will recall, the FBI has agreed to process this file in full under the JFK Act.  Yesterday, 

Steve Tilley advised that members of the public have asked him whether this file has been transferred 

to the National Archives and when it will be made available to researchers.  In view of the interest 

that the public has expressed in this file, the ARRB requests that the JFK Task Force make its 

processing a “high priority.” 

 

We have one set of photocopies of the contents of this file in the secure area within our offices.  If 

this set of photocopies would assist you in processing this file, we will gladly return it to you. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 


